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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 12 UCAS information evening March 2024 

 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Year 12 UCAS information evening on Wednesday, 
and we do hope it was informative.   

 
If your child is considering applying to university, it can often be both an exciting and daunting 
time.  We are keen to support our students as much as possible through the process, from exploring 
universities and their courses, to making their application and then responding to offers, and this 
document shows the support students can access, along with some useful links regarding Unifrog, 
UCAS, Student Finance and the key dates for the UCAS application. 

 
You can view the presentation slides used on the evening by the University of Surrey here. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch with either myself or the 
following members of staff: 
 
Early entry (University of Oxford and University of Cambridge) 
Mrs F Elston felston@theweald.org.uk 
 
Early entry (Medicine, Dentistry or Veterinary courses) 
Mrs B Bellas bbellas@theweld.org.uk 

 
The UCAS application process and all non-early entry courses 
Mrs Heidi Tucker htucker@theweald.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms T Day    

Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Head Teacher 
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